Veterans Parade Committee
February 14, 2019

The scheduled meeting of the Veterans Parade Committee on 14 February 2019
was cancelled because there was no agenda posted as required by the town of
Branford and there was a lack of a quorum (three VPC members showed).

Therefore, the meeting was cancelled.
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